
To all Oregon Legislators, 
 
I urge every Oregon Legislator to vote against SB-978. There is nothing in this Bill that will address the 
fact that if criminals want guns they will get them off the street. There is nothing in this Bill that 
addresses the fact that the State does not address red flags that appear early on with mentally ill people 
that should have never had been sold or allowed access to a firearm. As far as banning Canceled Carry in 
Public Buildings, do you rally think that a criminal is going to follow this law? The very people that have 
been through back ground checks to receive there Concealed Carry License are not the people you have 
to worry about! What this SB does is make criminals out of law abiding citizens that have gone through 
classes and back ground checks to have the right to carry concealed. I agree that there needs to be 
common sense gun laws, many that are already on the books and are not being enforced now. Lets 
enforce what we have before we make any more fell good laws that will do nothing but make criminals 
out of law abiding citizens. 
 
Respectfully, 
Wayne A Thackery  
 
 


